KILDONAN UNITED CHURCH 204-334-7022

Office Email: <u>Kucadmin@mymts.net</u> or Minister: <u>kucmin@mymts.net</u>

Website: www.kildonanunited.ca Minister. Rev. Mark Satterly Music Director: Peter Klymkiw Secretary: Leola Homenick Chair of Council: Aaron Klein Custodian: Kirk Hanuschuk

Youth Group Leader: Susan Milimac

ANNOUNCEMENTS April 28, 2013

UPCOMING EVENTS/MEETINGS AT CHURCH

Sunday Worship: 10:30 am

- May 1 Worship & Ed. 6:30 Lounge
- May 2 Choir Practice 7:00
- May 3 Youth Group Spaghetti Dinner Planning Get Together
- May 5- NEST Potluck Dinner 5:00
- May 7 Outreach Meeting
- May 9 Choir Practice 7:00
- May 10 Youth Group Spaghetti Dinner 6:00
- May 11- ECCO Fundraising Concert 7:00
- May 12 Baptism
- May 14 M & P Mtg 7:00 Lounge
- May 14 KAIROS Presentation 7-10:00 pm Guest Speaker: Ko'ona Cochrane
- May 15- Council Meeting 7:00
- May 16 Choir Practice 7:00
- May 21 Maples Service 10:15 Maples Personal Care Home
- May 23-26 Conference of Manitoba Annual Mtg.
- May 28 UCW Mtg. 1:00

NEST POTLUCK DINNER

Sunday, May 5 – 5:00 p.m. Tickets available from Marg King & Norm Sanders Adults \$5.00 Children \$2.00 plus a dish

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU JOIN US!



This week churches in Winnipeg Presbytery are praying for Trinity UC and their Ministers Rev. Elizabeth Brown and Rev. Milly Malavsky. In the Ecumenical Prayer Cycle, we pray for the countries of Djibouti and Somalia.

SCRIPTURE READINGS - May 5

Acts 16:9-15; Revelation 21:10,22-22:5, John 14:23-29 and Psalm 67 (VU p 786) Reader: Carin Crowe

ANNOUNCEMENT READERS - April

Jack Armstrong & Leanne Hanuschuk

Coffee & Tea Mornings

will be weekly Wednesdays 9:30-Noon. **ALL WELCOME**

OUTREACH COMMITTEE

The Outreach Committee is asking for ideas for 2013-14

"LUNCH & LEARN" Presentations.

Suggestions boxes are placed in the Narthex and by the office. Thank You!

TELEPHONE NUMBER CHANGE

Rev. Mark can now be reached by phone or text at 204-979-0510. People are welcome to contact him at the Church office or to leave a message at home, but confidential messages can be left on the cell phone number which will become the primary telephone number for the Minister. For further details on the changes, please see Mark's blog posted on April 22. Further information on proposed changes will be posted on future blogs and on the website.

CONFERENCE OF MANITOBA & NORTHWESTERN ONTARIO

2013 Annual Meeting May 23-26, 2013, Beausejour, Mb.

Website Photos: There are new photographs on the website of the Church at worship and at play. Check them out, they're great. Thanks to Ron and Judy for all their hard work in getting this done. Rev. Mark.

KAIROS PRESENTATIONS

KUC - 7:30 9:30

May 14 – Guest Speaker - Ko'ona Cochrane

See poster on the bulletin board in the Narthex and by the office for more information. We hope you can join us!

Ladies Auxiliary
West Kildonan Legion Branch 30
1748 Main Street
SPRING TEA
Sunday April 28th
2:00 - 4:00 P.M.

Admission at the door \$4.00 Children (under 10) \$2.00 See poster on bulletin boards for more information.

YOUTH GROUP NEWS

May 3, 2013
Let's get ready for spaghetti!
If you are able to lend us a helping hand for our Fundraiser Spaghetti Dinner on May 10th, please come out for this short planning get together.

We will be making sauce too!!

May 10, 2013 FUNDRAISER SPAGHETTI DINNER Upcoming - The Great Scavenger Hunt